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•• REF ID:A29200.66 

NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 
CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE. MARYLAND 207!1!1 

• 
Serial: T54-067-84 
12 Ma.rch 1984 

Mr. John N. Jacob 
George C. Marshall Research Foundation 
Drawer 16Crn 
Lexington, VA ·24~50 

Dear Mr. Jacob: 

Thank you very much for your recent letter to 
Russ Fisher. 

Rest assured that the material over which you 
expressed some concern is being taken care of properly. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

A~~Kt~ 
CHARLES R. WARE . . 
Chief, Archives 

and 
History 

@'pp roved for Rel~ase by NSA on 06-30-2015 pursuant to E .6. 1352a· 
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Serial: T54-067-84 

PL 86_:-36/50 USC 3605 
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cc: Q43r--~~~~~~~~~~---..... 
GC 
SCAO .._~~~~~~~~~ 

M/R: Information which serves as background for this letter 
is contained in Mr. Fisher's M/R dated 8 March 1984. All 
persons concerned have copies of the M/R. This letter 
coordinated with Mr. Levin, Q43. 

(~oL 
R.G. Fisher, T5413, 972-2268, 12 Mar 84, nb 


